
Oak Park

Members of the Plan Commission

Village of Oak Park

September 25, 2019

RE: Village Impact Review

Dear Members of the Plan Commission:

I have reviewed the proposed multiple family development to be located at 6033 North Avenue at

Humphrey Avenue by Noah Properties. Pursuant to my review on September 25, 2019, I have

determined that the development proposal will not have a negative impact on the Fire Department.

Siy

Thomas Ebsen

Fire Chief, Village of Oak Park


